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PIA Committee

From: Bradley Bunn <bradleybunn@me.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 02, 2016 8:36 PM
To: PIA Committee
Subject: Testimony Policy and Intergovernmental Affairs Committee - Oct 3 Agenda
Attachments: Testimony Oct 3 Int Gov 027.pdf

Mr. Michael P. Victorino 

Chair 

Policy and Intergovernmental Affairs Committee 

Maui County Council 

200 South High Street 

Wailuku, HI 96793-2155 

  

RE: Appointment of Caron Green to the Lāna‘i Planning Commission   Via Email 

  

Dear Committee Chair Victorino, 

  

I would like to express my support of the nomination of Caron Green to the Lāna‘i Planning Commission. Her
service as a member of the Lāna‘i Community Plan Advisory Committee, work as a volunteer in the community
and her life experience give her the experience and skills necessary to be a productive and impartial member of
the Lāna‘i Planning Commission. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Bradley W. Bunn 
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